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APR 3 01985

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-280/85-02 AND 50-281/85-02

Thank you for your response of April 3,1985, to our Notice of Violation issued
on March 5,1985., concerning activities conducted at your Surry facility. We
are evaluating your response and will notify you of its acceptability at a
later date. -

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief |
Reactor Projects Branch 2

1

Division of Reactor Projects
|

cc: J. I. Oatts, Chief Operating
Officer

W. S. Mistr, Manager - Security
'R. F. Saunders, Station Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
Commonwealth of Virginia
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